
 

February 2, 2017 

MEDIA PLUS CO., LTD. 

 

Notification that MEDIA PLUS joined to GPA as certified official member 

 

Dear Customers, 

We would like to express our gratitude to you for your continued appreciation. We are proud 

to announce at this time that Media Plus Co, Ltd. has been certified as an official member of 

the GPA (Global Presence Alliance), an international alliance of companies with a proven 

record in the field of A/V systems. 

The official GPA web site is here: http://www.global-presence.org/ 

 

About GPA 

The GPA is composed of companies from over 40 countries and regions, an alliance that 

comprehensively supports audio, video, and communications systems for customers in the 

global market. To become a member, a corporation must undergo a strict examination to 

ensure that they possess excellent technical skills, rich experience, qualifications, 

communication ability, and strategy. GPA customers include global corporations from the 

Americas, Asia-Pacific and Europe, with GPA members supporting their global projects. As a 

member of GPA, we will cooperate with the members from other countries to support global 

corporations from our base in Japan. 

 

Comment from MEDIA PLUS and GPA 

“Our company is perfectly in line with the fundamental policies of GPA, which include 

globalization and standardization. 

I believe that the GPA plays a large role in this market, which advances at a dizzying pace 

due to evolution of IoT. We are extremely pleased and honored that we have been selected for 

membership.” 

Shuji Ozaki, President of Media Plus Co, Ltd. 

 

“The GPA Board and Members welcome the Media Plus team to the Alliance.  It had long 

been a region we felt was important to address, but a region that had been challenging to 

find an organisation that we felt aligned fully to our needs.  In identifying Media Plus, aside 

from their clear AV and UC technical expertise and market reputation, their progressive 

perspective, communication skills, and experience in supporting global enterprise 

organisations were particularly impressive.  They quickly understood the opportunity and 

value their involvement in the GPA could have for their organisation and customers, and I 

am confident they will quickly become important contributors to the GPA community. 

                       Byron Tarry, Board President of Global Presence Alliance 

 

Going forward, all of our staff will continue to strive for excellence, so we humbly ask for your 

continued support. 

 

 

About this notification 

If you have any inquiry & questions about this notification and GPA, please contact to: 

Sales Division of MEDIA PLUS Phone: +81-3-3237-9003 http://www.mediaplus.co.jp/ 

http://www.mediaplus.co.jp/

